
	
	

	
Fall	2017	
	
	
Dear	Sunny	Hills’	Parent:	
	
Welcome	to	the	2017-2018	school	year!	The	Sunny	Hills	PTA	has	big	plans	for	Sunny	Hills	this	year,	and	we	invite	
you	to	take	part	in	them	by	becoming	a	member.	We	need	parents	to	take	an	integral	role	to	continue	established	
Sunny	Hills’	traditions,	plus	create	new	ones	together,	for	the	benefit	of	our	children,	school	culture,	and	
community.		
	
The	strength	of	the	Sunny	Hills	PTA	lies	in	its	membership	–	the	lifeblood	of	the	PTA	who	provides	the	passion,	
leadership,	and	hard	work	needed	to	fulfill	our	mission.	By	joining	the	Sunny	Hills	PTA,	you	will	become	part	of	a	
school	community	who	wants	to	make	a	difference	in	the	lives	of	our	children.		
	
As	in	the	past,	we’ll	be	sponsoring	a	number	of	educational	and	community-building	activities,	such	as:	
	

Educational	
• Professional	Art	Program	
• Eager	Reader	
• Scholastic	Book	Fair	
• Gift-a-Book	
• Reflections	
• Science	Fair	
• Spelling	Bee	

Teacher,	Specialist	&	Staff	Assistance	
• Funding	to	each	teacher	for	classroom	enrichment	
• “Just	Right	Books”	for	classrooms,	plus	books	for	

the	library	
• Library	Assistants		
• Staff	Appreciation		
• Picture	Day	
• Vision	&	Hearing	
• Room	Parents		

	
Social	Events	

• “Meet	the	Teacher”	Social	
• “Spooky	Spaghetti”	Event	
• After	School	Movies	
• Bingo	and	Brownies	
• Popcorn	Fridays	
• End-of-year	Celebration	

	
Community		

• KinderConnect	
• Heritage	Night	
• Thanksgiving	Food	Drive	
• Holiday	Gift	Program	
• Parent	Education	
• Yearbook	

	

Sunny	Hills	has	consistently	enjoyed	the	tradition	of	achieving	100%	PTA	membership!	That	means	that	every	
student	is	covered	by	a	paid	member	of	the	Sunny	Hills	PTA.		With	your	support,	the	tradition	will	continue.		
	
There	are	great	benefits	to	our	membership	including:	

o a	comprehensive	online	directory	of	Sunny	Hills’	families	
o discounts	at	many	national	corporations	
o satisfaction	that	you	are	enriching	the	lives	of	children	at	Sunny	Hills	

	
Please	join	us	this	year	in	our	efforts	to	make	each	child's	experience	at	Sunny	Hills	an	exceptional	one!	If	you	have	
any	questions	regarding	the	PTA	or	membership,	please	contact:	
	

Lisa	Deily			
PTA	Co-President	
lisadeily@hotmail.com	
	

Joana	Figueiredo	
PTA	Co-President	
jrtfigueiredo@yahoo.com	
	

Katelyn	Shriber	
PTA	Membership	Director	
katelynshriber@yahoo.com	

	 	 	
Here’s	to	a	great	year.	Thank	you	for	supporting	Sunny	Hills	PTA!	


